Have a super holiday everyone! This is
a special holiday as we all get to
celebrate our Queens Platinum
Jubilee ! This is the first time a British
Monarch has been on the throne for 70
years ! We hope you all enjoy
watching the celebrations.

See you back in school on Monday
13th June

SATS are over !l Yipppeee !l Y6 relaxing and waiting to celebrate. Well
done everyone, your hard work paid off !!




Nursery children have been learning about

‘People Who Help Us' and have been talking

about reusing and recycling rubbish. The children have enjoyed

reusing the rubbish to make their junk models. There was a lot of
independent cutlting and sticking
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Some of the children went to a gymnastics
event—super opportunity to practice
balance and teamwork—everyone did so

Girls football fraining. Great to see how active and self organised
they are #thisgirlcan

Work is now underway getting the new office
ready—thank you for your patience during this time.

If you drop your children off in a car, please walk
them to the school gates, thank you
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